
Result of Consultation on Non-Designated Heritage Assets 

Following the publication of the Non-Designated Heritage Assets list in the Spring edition of The 

Grapevine, responses were received from a number of parishioners. 

 These responses included: 

a) Those who submitted additional detail about properties which have been incorporated into the 

final report 

b) Those who agreed with the list and were happy for it to be added to the supporting detail of the 

Neighbourhood Plan 

c) Those who commented that they had not previously realised the amount of interesting 

information and history about the parish 

d) Those who suggested there were omissions from the list  

These were duly considered and it has been agreed  that the property known as The Fox in Lewknor 

High Street and The Burial Path between Postcombe and Lewknor are considered to meet the 

Non Designated Heritage Asset criteria and have therefore been added to the list.  

The following are brief descriptions of the additions:- 

I) The Fox is a detached private dwelling, previously known as the Fox Inn. Little evidence 

of its former use is apparent, however the building is important to the visual image of 

the High Street. 

II) The Funeral Path connects Postcombe and Lewknor. The footpath leaves Postcombe in 

Salt Lane, crosses the field toward Nethercote Lane (which it now crosses under the 

motorway). It then follows the field edge to the rear of the parish church. The name 

derives from its use as the route along which coffins were taken to get to the church. 


